
 CCB officially opened on April 15th! Unfortunately 

VT weather hasnõt been as cooperative as we would 

have liked since opening, but we are hoping the 

snow is gone for good this time. The pro shop is  

open, the course is in great shape, and the greens 

are rolling already. We hope to see you soon! 

Thank you to Billy, Mitch, and crew for providing us 

with another exceptional year of spring golf. We 

would also like to thank all of those that came out 

and helped with the work bees and course clean up.  

Hereõs to another beautiful summer at CCB! 

 In recent years, some players (Seniors 

in particular) have complained about 

being unable to spot some of the flags 

or to gauge where on the green they 

are located. They are often heard asking 

someone who has a rangefinder to help 

them determine distance to the pin. In 

2020, white flags were substituted for 

black flags, but that didnõt resolve all of 

the problems. A few additional steps 

are being taken in 2021.  

Red flags will continue to be used for 

front pin placements, white flags will 

be used for middle pin placements, and 

blue flags will be used to mark pin 

placements in the back of the green.  

 

First tee time of the year 

2021 Season is Underway 
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A Welcome Sight for Sore Eyes 

 Country Club of Barre 
A P R I L ,  2 0 2 1  

 

I M P O R T A N T  

U P D A T E S 

¶ We are open!  

¶ DID YOU KNOW? 

CCB offers monthly 

payment plans!  

¶ Refer a friend to CCB 

and receive $100  

¶ Gentle Green Giant 

plan aka possible 18th 

green renovation!  

¶ Subscribe to club 

updates by visiting 

our website at 

www.ccofbarre.com 

and select Join Our E 

Club in the top right 

corner  

¶ Follow us on Face-

book and instagram!  

Bill has also committed to check the 

100, 150, and 200 yard markers to make 

sure they are accurate, and has already 

refreshed the sprinkler head yardage 

markings to the center of each green. 

These welcome changes should improve 

things significantly in 2021, but if they 

donõt work for you on every hole you 

can always fall back on asking the player 

with the rangefinder.  

wŜŘτCǊƻƴǘ 
²ƘƛǘŜτaƛŘŘƭŜ 
.ƭǳŜτ.ŀŎƪ 

Saturday Morning Group getting started 

The Dewsweepers getting the day  

started on April 24th! 
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#18 Back Tee being 

shaped out!  

Might need to pump 

some iron for this 460 

yard par 4.  

 

Superintendentõs Corner 

Calendar of Events ñ 2021 
{ǇƻƴǎƻǊŜŘ 9ǾŜƴǘǎ 
 

¶ aŀȅ мп τ                         

/ƘŀƳōŜǊ ƻŦ /ƻƳƳŜǊŎŜ 

¶ WǳƴŜ ммτ/ŜƴǘǊŀƭ ±ŜǊƳƻƴǘ 
IƻƳŜ IŜŀƭǘƘ ϧ IƻǎǇƛŎŜ 

¶ WǳƴŜ мо τ                           

±D! {ǘŀǘŜ !a vǳŀƭƛŬŜǊ 

¶ WǳƴŜ му τ                           
b±¦ hǳǝƴƎ 

¶ WǳƴŜ ноς DǊŜŜƴ aǘƴ /Ƙŀƭπ

ƭŜƴƎŜ ό±{²D! ŜǾŜƴǘύ 

¶ !ǳƎǳǎǘ мт τ                     
±{²D! {ǘŀǘŜ 5ŀȅ 

¶ !ǳƎǳǎǘ нлτ/ŀƳǇ ¢ŀ-YǳƳ-¢ŀ 

¶ !ǳƎǳǎǘ нр τ                       

±D! {ǘŀǘŜ 5ŀȅ 

¶ hŎǘƻōŜǊ мτCǊŜŜȊƛƴƎ Cǳƴ ŦƻǊ 
CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 

Over the winter and spring, your Board of Directors has 

been developing a proposal to replace the 18th green in ad-

vance of our hosting a few VGA major competitions in com-

ing seasons and our upcoming centennial anniversary in 2024. 

The Board of Directors has not voted on whether to approve 

the project, but hopes to do so at the May monthly meeting 

(May 17, 2021 - 6:00 PM) based on your feedback. 

Please review the following project proposal. Any questions, 

comments, suggestions, or concerns must be shared with the 

Board of Directors in writing and should be submitted via 

email to CountryClubofBarre@gmail.com.  

Gentle Green Giant Proposal 

Itõs time to play!  

Thank you to the countless volun-

teers that continue to step up!   

We had an unbelievable work bee 

turnout! A special shout out to Eric 

Lajeunesse, Adam Martin, Ryan 

Knapp, Jeff Dukette, Ed Corrigan , 

Peter & Karla, Devin & Erika, Mitch 

& Staff for your help getting ready. 

While the course is ready to play, 

there are several projects still 

ongoing. As many of you have 

probably seen, there is still some 

tree clean up in progress along 

with work being done to the irriga-

tion systems and optimizing drain-

age on the 10th and 14th holes.  

C O U N T R Y  C L U B  O F  B A R R E  

 

 

 

{ǇŜŎƛŀƭ  9ǾŜƴǘǎ 
 

¶ WǳƴŜ п όǊŀƴƎŜ ƻƴƭȅύτ        

tƛƴƎ 59ah Řŀȅ όмǇƳ-пǇƳύ 

¶ WǳƴŜ с  όǊŀƴƎŜ ƻƴƭȅύ τ                      
¢ŀȅƭƻǊaŀŘŜ 59ah Řŀȅ 
όмнǇƳ-пǇƳύ 

¶ WǳƴŜ нр τ                         

/ƻǳǇƭŜǎ ƴƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ ŘƛƴŜ 

¶ Wǳƭȅ о-п τ                             
tŀǊ ¢ƘǊŜŜ CƛǊŜǿƻǊƪǎ 

¶ Wǳƭȅ ноτ                           

/ƻǳǇƭŜǎ ƴƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ ŘƛƴŜ 

¶ !ǳƎǳǎǘ нт τ                    
/ƻǳǇƭŜǎ ƴƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ ŘƛƴŜ 

bƻǘŜΥ ¢ƘŜ ǳǎŜ ƻŦ DILb ƘŀƴŘƛπ
ŎŀǇǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŜƴŦƻǊŎŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƻǳǊπ
ƴŀƳŜƴǘ ǇƭŀȅΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳπ
ōŜǊ ǘƻ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊƭȅ Ǉƻǎǘ ǎŎƻǊŜǎΦ 

//. aŜƳōŜǊ 9ǾŜƴǘǎ 
 

¶ aŀȅ нн-но τ                    

aŀǳǊƛŎŜ YŜƭƭȅ 

¶ WǳƴŜ нсκнтτ                           
//. aŜƳōŜǊ aŜƳōŜǊ 

¶ Wǳƭȅ мтκму τ                           

//. aŜƳōŜǊ DǳŜǎǘ 

¶ !ǳƎǳǎǘ  мр τ                                 
//. с-с-с ¢ƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘ 

¶ !ǳƎǳǎǘ  τ                        

tŀǊŜƴǘκ/ƘƛƭŘ /ƘŀƳǇƛƻƴǎƘƛǇ 

¶ !ǳƎǳǎǘ нуκнф τ                         
/ƭǳō /ƘŀƳǇƛƻƴǎƘƛǇ  

¶ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мф τ                 
DǊŜŜƴ aƻǳƴǘŀƛƴ {Ƙƻƻǘƻǳǘ 

¶ hŎǘƻōŜǊ  нп τ                      

9ƴŘ ƻŦ ¸ŜŀǊ ¢ǳǊƪŜȅ 
{Ƙƻƻǘƻǳǘκ{ŎǊŀƳōƭŜ 

Thank you  

Eric Lajeunesse & Ed Corrigan  

https://www.ccofbarre.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Gentle-Green-Giant-Notice-1.pdf?fbclid=IwAR1COl4A3yXCQwSr3tvt6F-ddk6eTN6_PIjOFP1ISCH7Us09AaXEqnMTcAo


Updates from the Pro 
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Our 2021 season has officially started 

with some good and some weird 

weather patterns. We really appreci-

ate everyoneõs patience as we realize 

all of you were ready to go with the 

warm weather. I would personally like 

to thank all our volunteers who 

helped in getting us ready for April 

15th.  

The first piece of information all of 

you need to know is we are at the 

mercy of our vendors and the glori-

ous world of shipping. Slowly product 

is beginning to arrive, and it will be 

exciting. DEMOs, DEMOs, and more 

DEMOs will be in the golf shop from 

Titleist, TaylorMade, PING and Calla-

way for you to try out. Also, we have 

two DEMO Days coming in June 

from TaylorMade and PING. The golf 

shop will have footwear from Adidas 

and FootJoy this year. Gloves from 

FootJoy and a new product from 

BIONIC. Exciting new golf bags from 

PING, TaylorMade and Titleist. New 

apparel lines for Men and Ladies from 

ADIDAS and FootJoy. The ClicGear 

Push carts will be arriving mid-May so 

if you need one, please reserve today 

for they are going fast. Remember if 

you are interested in NEW golf clubs 

just irons or maybe a new driver, we 

are big time club fitters. The purchase 

of a MEVO launch monitor will be 

the new addition to help us dial you 

into your new equipment. Please see 

Peter or Karla to schedule a fitting 

appointment.  

I have one simple policy in my golf 

shop òIf you donõt see what you need, 

we can special order it for youó. Our 

pricing is extremely competitive with 

all Big Box retailers. Do not forget 

now is the time to get your clubs re-

gripped. We can re-grip a complete 

set of clubs and have them ready to 

play in 24 hours or less. If you just 

have a couple clubs, we can do them 

while you wait ñ literally 5-10 

minutes done.  

Please shop local at CCB! 

 

We have just completed our transition 

from our winter set up to the golf sea-

son and are excited about seeing every-

one back.  We will be sticking with 

reservations required for this sea-

son.   This allows us to balance out 

traffic from the golf course and the 

public on any given day.  So please call 

ahead if you have a tee time on a busy 

day or make one before you tee off or 

at the turn. 

 

Golf Season Hours  

  Monday                Closed 

 Tue - Fri             11:30-9pm  

 Saturday             11:30-9pm  

                    (bar open at 9am) 

  Sunday                  9-3pm              
  

 

 

As guidelines change throughout the 

season, we will be posting changes as 

they occur. 

 

Check out our Facebook to view our 

menus and stay up to date with spe-

cials.! 

https://www.facebook.com/

fairwaysandgreensvt 

Keep an eye out for some exciting 

additions to the club area including a 

safe, comfortable place to hang out 

after your round and enjoy a drink or 

bite to eat between the club house and 

ninth green.  

Thank you to everyone who filled out 

and submitted a survey. We are just 

beginning to review the responses and 

hope to take action based on what we 

learn.  

 

 

We would also like to welcome   

Chickey Stevens to the CCB Board of 

Directors! 

Want to stay informed, but not be on 

the board? Subscribe to our E Club for 

updates and volunteer opportunities. 

 

Questions or concerns?  

The CCB Board is here to listen.  

Send any questions, concerns, or sug-

gestions to:  

CountryClubofBarre@gmail.com 

The club is open, including all the amen-

ities we missed out on in 2020.  

As a reminder, masks must be worn 

inside until further notice. Hand sanitiz-

er dispensers have also been mounted 

in the menõs and womenõs locker 

rooms, pro shop, and bag room. Please 

continue to adhere to social distancing 

practices. 

The locker rooms are open now and 

there are many half and full size lockers 

available! Contact the pro shop if youõre 

interested.  

Board of Directors Update 

Fairways and Greens  

Ladies and 

Menõs leagues 

will be starting  

up in mid-May 

 Menñ

May18th 

Ladiesñ  

May 19th  

Phone:  

802-505-4023 

802-371-9826 

Email:  

basllcvt@gmail.com  


